
Members of the Board of Supervisors 

 

Although I do not know Elizabeth Barney personally or have any personal 

knowledge of her views expressed on the internet, it has been brought to 

my attention that she may not be someone we want in her current 

position.  I am sure you will consider all the testimony you hear at 

tomorrow's meeting. 

 

Thanks for all you do. 

 

Terry Poplawski 

 


